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Greer, Leslie

From: Lazarus, Steven
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 8:30 AM
To: Greer, Leslie
Cc: Riggott, Kaila; Hansted, Kevin; Martone, Kim
Subject: FW: Letter to OHCA - Relocation of Naugatuck Valley MI Limited Partnership MRI 

Facility
Attachments: 1-23-14 NVMRI Relocation of Naugatuck Valley MRI Limited Partnership MRI Facility 

Signed .pdf

Leslie, 
 
Replacement and relocation notice from NVMRI to move its MRI currently located at St. Mary’s Hospital (56 Franklin 
Street). 
 
Steve 
 
 

Steven W. Lazarus 
Associate Health Care Analyst 
Division of Office of Health Care Access 
Connecticut Department of Public Health 
410 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06134 
Phone: 860‐418‐7012 
Fax:        860‐418‐7053 
 

From: Cindy Atterrato [mailto:catterrato@nvranet.com] On Behalf Of Geoff Manton 
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 4:15 PM 
To: Martone, Kim 
Cc: Lazarus, Steven 
Subject: Letter to OHCA - Relocation of Naugatuck Valley MI Limited Partnership MRI Facility 
 
Good  Afternoon Ms Martone: 
  
I have attached a letter on behalf of Naugatuck Valley Radiological Associates, P.C. (“NVRA”), the Managing General 
Partner of Naugatuck Valley MRI, Limited Partnership (“NVMRI”).  
  
Thank you for your attention in this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
  
  
Geoff Manton, M.D. 
Vice President, NVRA 
  
  
  
  
  
**************************************************************** 
This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the  
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may  
contain information that is confidential, subject to copyright or 
constitutes a trade secret. If you are not the intended recipient  
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you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or  
distribution of this message, or files associated with this message,  
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error,  
please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting  
it from your computer. Messages sent to and from us may be monitored.  
 
Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free  
as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive  
late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Therefore, we do not accept  
responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this  
message, or any attachment, that have arisen as a result of e-mail  
transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard-copy  
version. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author  
and do not necessarily represent those of the company. 














